
August 8, 2023 
FUJI CORPORATION 

Notice regarding selection as a constituent of JPX-Nikkei Index 400 

This is to notify that FUJI CORPORATION has been selected as a constituent of JPX-
Nikkei Index 400 (hereafter, referred to as the index) in 2023 (August 31, 2023 to August 
30, 2024), which is calculated by JPX Market Innovation & Research, Inc. and Nikkei Inc. 
This is the fourth year in a row that FUJI has been selected. 

The index is a stock market index that is made up of companies with high appeal for 
investors, which meet requirements of global investment standards, such as efficient use 
of capital and investor-focused management perspectives. The index has been created to 
introduce the appeal of Japanese firms to the domestic and overseas markets, promote 
long-term improvements in their corporate values, and stimulate the stock market. 

The index is composed of 400 issues selected from common stocks whose main market 
is Prime Market, Standard Market, Growth Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 

We will continue to do our best to improve our corporate value to fulfill the expectations of 
our investors. 

Reference: 
Click here for more details regarding the JPX-Nikkei Index 400. 

https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/markets/indices/jpx-nikkei400/index.html



